
PARK, BEACH and RECREATION COMMISSION
REGULAR MEETING
OCTOBER 6, 2021

The Park, Beach and Recreation Commission held their Regular Meeting on Wednesday, October 6, 2021, at Lisman Landing.  Chairman Worroll called the meeting to order at 5:36 p.m.

Commissioners Present:					Also Present:

D. Worroll							Director B. Garfield
K. Rowland							Ald. C. Gaynor
A. Fabian							
B. Bevan
F. Shashinka

Public Comment 

None

Consideration of the Minutes of the September 1, 2021, meeting.

Commissioners’ Fabian and Shashinka made and seconded a motion to accept the minutes of the September 1, 2021, meeting as presented. Motion carried unanimously.

Correspondence 

Director Garfield reported he received correspondence from the Bauby family regarding unleashed dogs in various parks.  They requested signage at those parks.  A brief discussion ensued.

Director's Report

Director Garfield reported fall programs are up and running.  He stated basketball registration is underway.  He reported there will be a fall pickleball league, adult exercise classes would resume, however there will be no access to the grammar school gymnasiums.  He stated they did pick up use of the gymnasium at Saint Gabriel’s.  Director Garfield stated they also have use of the middle school gymnasiums except for Harborside Middle School.  Director Garfield reported he was pleased to announce Mike Dooling has been hired as a new Recreation Supervisor with an official start date of October 18, 2021.  He stated Mr. Dooling as served as an intern and seasonal employee.



Commissioner Reports

a) Golf Course Commission – Chairman Worroll reported the number of rounds and carts continue an upward swing.  He also reported they are addressing several maintenance issues.

b) Bench Dedication Program – Commissioner reported there have been no new installs and no new concrete pads poured.  There are still some outstanding installs.  A brief discussion ensued.

Unfinished Business 

None.

New Business 

Chairman Worroll reported an Artesian Fair would take place on the green the weekend of October 16-17, 2021.

There being no further business to discuss, Commissioners’ Fabian and Rowland moved to adjourn.  Motion carried unanimously. 

The meeting adjourned at 5:48 p.m.


							Respectfully submitted,


							Kathleen A. Kennedy
							Recording Secretary
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